
ING Property Trust confirms minor changes to banking 
arrangements 
 
ING Property Trust announced today that minor changes to its banking arrangements with ANZ National 
Bank Limited have been made. 

The Trust’s minimum interest cover requirement has been reduced from 2.5 to 2.0 times which allows the 
Trust better flexibility to utilise its existing facility. The minimum interest cover requirement increases to 
2.25 times from 31 May 2009. 

The term of the facility, the size of the facility and the maximum loan to value ratio of 45% remain 
unchanged.   

The ANZ National Bank confirmed it is continuing its relationship with the Trust, with the current $600 
million facility operating to September 2010. 
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